clubhouse fobs and parking ¥ x

Connie Garland  11:22 &AM

From: cgarland@harvardmanagement.com (cgarland@harvardmanagement.com)  This sender is in your contact list,
Sent: Fri 9/18/15 11:22 AM

Morning Everyone!

There is only 1 week left to get your Club House fob re-keyed and ready for use when the new security
system goes live on Friday, Sept. 25th. After this date, any fob that has not been processed will not
open any Club House door. Your fob can still be re-keyed after the 25th but next business day turn
around of fobs will no longer be guaranteed. To date, less than 50 fobs have been processed. Please
remind your neighbor and friends to have their fobs re-keyed prior to the 25th.

Process: Put your fob in an envelop. Clearly mark the envelop with your name and unit number. Drop
off the envelop in the Board’s mail box located in the mail house. Fobs are picked up after pool closing
each evening. Fobs are returned by maintenance next business day.

As a 2nd reminder, make sure you read and follow all posted Club House, pool and hot tub rules. These
posted rules will be strictly enforced when the new security system goes live. Landlords please send this
notice to your tenants.

Also please note that management has been monitoring the lots and have noted a vehicle with the
plate # KAWAIL If this is your car or if anyone knows who's car it is please contact me.

Contact our property manager Connie with any questions on the re-keying process or posted Club
House rules at 603-429-2019 or at cgarland @harvardmanagement.com.



